
The Navy is conducting a drinking water well investigation in the current designated sampling area near 
Naval Air Station (NAS) Whiting Field beginning in February 2021. The Navy is testing for certain per- and 
polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS), which may be present in these drinking water wells due to past uses on-
base of aqueous film-forming foam (AFFF), or other PFAS-containing materials. Although your property is 
within the designated sampling area, we will not need to sample your drinking water. We believe your 
property uses public drinking water, and no drinking water wells are present on your property.  

If our records are incorrect, and you have a drinking water well on your property, the 
Navy would like permission to sample your drinking water at no cost to you. You may schedule a 
drinking water well sampling appointment by telephone at 844-NASWFLD (844-627-9353) and leaving a 
message with your name, property address, property number (if known), and telephone number. 

We are committed to keeping the 

public informed of the Navy’s 
investigation. For more information, 
please visit our website at: 
http://go.usa.gov/xAEQF. 

We also invite you to attend a Virtual 
Open House on the internet from 
February 23 through mid-April, 2021, at 
https://WhitingFieldPFAS.com. We will 
have informational posters and fact 
sheets available for your review. On the 
Virtual Open House website you can also 
schedule a drinking water well 
sampling appointment. 

If you prefer to receive copies of the 
information from the Virtual Open House 
website in the mail, please call 
844-NASWFLD (844-627-9353) and 
leave a message with your name and 
mailing address so we can send you the 
printed material. 
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